
NOTICE OF A WORKSHOP OF THE CHERRY CREEK BASIN  
WATER QUALITY AUTHORITY WATERSHED MODELING COMMITTEE 

ARAPAHOE AND DOUGLAS COUNTIES, COLORADO 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Cherry Creek Basin Water Quality Authority’s Watershed Modeling 
Committee, which may include three CCBWQA Board Members, will conduct a workshop on Monday, August 
26, 2019 at 10:30 a.m. at the CliftonLarsonAllen LLP Offices, 8390 E. Crescent Pkwy., Suite 300, Greenwood 
Village, CO  80111, to discuss and hear updates regarding the CCBWQA Watershed Model.  The workshop is 
open to the public.  A quorum of the CCBWQA Board of Directors will not be present and this is not a meeting 
of the Cherry Creek Basin Water Quality Authority Board of Directors. 
 
 This notice is given by order of the Board of Directors of the District. 
 
     CHERRY CREEK BASIN WATER QUALITY AUTHORITY 
     ARAPAHOE AND DOUGLAS COUNTIES, COLORADO 
 
     By:      /s/ Chuck Reid        
                 Authority Manager 
 
Posted at the offices of the Douglas and Arapahoe Counties’ Clerk and Recorder. 
 

Agenda 

 
1. Purpose of the meeting: Develop consensus about the issues linking the Watershed and 

Reservoir models and a plan for next steps. 
2. Brief recap of key linkage issues and watershed routing update (Christine, Jean Marie, 

Alan). All are asked to come to the meeting familiar with the Hydros/Respec draft 
technical memorandum dated August 16, 2019. 

3. Proposed Path Forward. 
4. Next steps and next meeting. 

 


